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Portland Housing Authority Parking Lot

1 message

Mark Adelson <madelson@porthouse.org> Mon, Aug 4, 2014 at 11:40 AM
To: "racedirector@mainemarathcn.com™ <racedirector@mainemarathon.com:>

Howard, this will confirm that we are authorizing the Maine Marathon to utilize the parking lot behind our building
at 14 Baxter Boulevard for the erection of a tent for this year's event. The tent may be erected after close of
business on Friday Oct. 3 or on Saturday Oct. 4. Please hawe it dismantled and removed by start of work
Monday moming 7:30am, Oct. 6. '

So there’s no confusion, technically the parking. lot is owned by Portland Housing Development Corporation, this
is a related entity to the Portland Housing Authority which manages the parking lot. | am the President and
authorized signatory of the development corporation as well as PHA.

Good Luck with this year's Marathon, we're happy to help.
- Mark B. Adelson
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?GRTLAND HEUSINE AUTHORITY

Mark B. Adelson
Executive Director

14 Baxter Bivd.
Portland, Maine 04101

Phone: 207-773-4753

Fax: 207-761-5886

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended
recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or
distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and
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